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	*DTC* - SAT and PSAT Technology Update 10/03/2023

This technology update contains information related to the following topics:
· Spring 2024 SAT and PSAT Testing – Technology Coordinator Overview Webinar – Updated Dates
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	Spring 2024 SAT and PSAT Testing – Technology Coordinator Overview Webinar – Updated Dates

	The College Board is excited to work with all of you to prepare your schools for Spring 2024 Digital SAT and PSAT testing.  

To support District Technology Coordinators (DTCs) as schools prepare for the state-sponsored testing, CDE and College Board will host a Technology Coordinator Overview Webinar. 

This session will provide an overview of College Board’s new digital SAT and PSAT testing platforms, review device and network specifications needed for test administration, cover technology setup activities, and share tools available to technology coordinators. This training is designed specifically for district and school technology support staff.  Please share this invitation with school-based high school technology support staff in your district.  

We are offering two different options to attend this webinar (these dates have been updated).  The content for both sessions will be the same.  Please register for the session that works best for your schedule.
· Tuesday, October 17 from 3:00-4:00PM MT – register for this session here
· Thursday, October 19 from 11:00AM-12:00PM MT – register for this session here

This webinar will be recorded and posted to the Colorado Resource Repository for review and for any technology coordinators who cannot attend a session live.

If you have any questions, please feel free to respond to this email or call the Colorado Helpline at 866-917-9030.

Thank you, 
College Board’s Colorado Support Team


	For More Information

	To unsubscribe from this listserv send email to: DTC-signoff-request@CDELIST.CDE.STATE.CO.US

Previous CDE Technology updates can be viewed at http://www.cde.state.co.us/assessment/announcements
 
If you have any questions, please contact Collin Bonner at Bonner_C@cde.state.co.us
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